
 

 

 

 

Tuesday June 7th and Tuesday June 14th at lunch recess Lakewood’s 

Global Change Club is putting on a popcorn sale.  They are raising 

money for Education is Power.  

High school is not publicly funded as it is here in Kenya so “Education is 

Power” pays school fees for students who are keen to further their 

education but cannot afford to pay for school.   

Popcorn will cost $1 and because of matching funds grant every $1 

raised by these students will be tripled turn $1 into $4.  

With high school costing $200 per year, the Global Change Club is 

hoping to send two students to school for one year. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 


